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Francis Birch Archilect 
MBA 

3 June, 2010 

London Borough of Camden, 
Development Control, 
Environment Department, 
Camden Town Hall, 
Argyle Street Entrance, 
Euston Road, 
London WC1 H 8ND 

Dear Sirs, 

11, North Hill Avenue, Highgate, 
London N6 4RJ. 
Tel-Fax 0208 342 8602 
Mobile 079905 20449 

Ref; 2005/0932/P Planning Consent Renewal & time extension 

89, Burghley Road NW5 I UH — Basement Extension. 

On behalf of the owner, Mrs J. Humdall, I wish to extend the time period for 
implementing the above planning consent which was granted permission on the 15 th 
June 2005. 

• The work has not started on site. 

• -Permission was granted before 1st October 2009. 

• The permission has not expired. 

• The owner does not wish to make any changes to the details of the approved 
development. 

I attach a completed planning application form & a cheque for P-50 for this 
application. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Francis Bird 

Architect 

CC. J. Humall Client 
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